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Thank you Leah,  that’s super helpful!  That’s what I gathered, but just wanted to be sure.
 
And Jeanne, thank you.  I will continue processing this application, and get the comment period
started today.  The Health department will ask for any and all info on wells and septics so I was just
trying to stay ahead of the curve.  If you could provide that additional info as soon as you get it, that
will be helpful!
 
Thanks so much.
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 

From: Demorest, Jeanne K <jdemorest@usbr.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 11:58 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Hendrix, Leah D <lhendrix@usbr.gov>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] BLA Application
 
Hi Rachael,
 
The aren’t any wells that are used for water (domestic or other).  There are two groundwater
monitoring wells on the property.  I can get you more information on them if needed.  There are
no septics on the property.
 
Hope this helps!
 
jeanne
 
Jeanne K Demorest
Assistant YRBWEP Manager
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